
JOSSELYN VAN TYNE MEMORIAL LIBRARY 

The following gifts have been recently received. From: 

American Museum of Natural History- 
2 journals 

Aaron Bagg-1 reprint 
H. Lewis Batts, Jr.-33 reprints, 4 news- 

letters 
Hervey Brackbill-3 reprints 
Pierce Brodkorb-7 reprints, 1 pamphlet 
The Devin-Adair Co.-1 book 
Doubleday & Co., Inc.-4 books 
Crawford H. Greenewalt- translations 
George E. Grube-8 reprints 
Karl W. Haller-1 book 
Hanover House-2 books 
Harcourt, Brace & Co.-1 book 
Fr. Haverschmidt-4 reprints 
Daniel S. Lehrman-2 reprints 
McGraw-Hill Book Co., Inc.-l book 

Minnesota Museum of Natural History-l 

book, 1 pamphlet 

Margaret M. Nice-10 reprints 

Oxford University Press-l book 

Ralph S. Palmer-2 pamphlets 

Peabody Museum-6 reprints, 4 journals 

William H. Phelps-1 book, 4 reprints 

Philosophical Library-2 books 

Oscar M. Root-l reprint 

Peter Stettenheim-3 translations 

Robert W. Storer-2 translations 

University of Utah, Division of Biological 

Sciences-8 reprints, 1 pamphlet 

George Wallace-l reprint 

David K. Wetherbee-1 reprint 

John Wiley & Sons, Inc.-l book 

The Library Committee, on behalf of the entire membership of the Wilson Ornithological 
Society, is grateful for the continued generosity of our many donors, and wishes to urge 
that others lend their support in similar fashion as opportunities arise. 

NOTICE 

Manuscripts intended for publication in The Wilson Bulletin should be submitted to 
Dr. H. Lewis Batts, Jr., Kalamazoo College, Kalamazoo, Michigan. Dr. Batts will assume 
the editorship beginning with Volume 71, 1959. Correspondence relative to the Volume 70 
should be directed to the present editor. 
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